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understand that the dues you pay into the Club do not hegin
to pay for the cost of publishing the Journal and distributing
it to the members, and it is on account of the advertisements
appearing in the Club Journal that we are able occasionally
to have the pleasant gatherings that we do at such small cost
to the members, it is therefore up to the members to take note
of the advertisements appearing in the Jouranl and whenever
possible buy from the advertisers. If there is anything that
you want that is advertised in the Club Journal, give the ad-
vertiser a chance to get your business, at least enquire the
prices and do not forget to mention the Club Journal, in this
way you will materially assist the Club.

I received a letter from Messrs. Rice Lewis & Sons, call-
ing attention to the fact that they have now gone into their
new store on Victoria Street, a few doors above King, and
asking me to call the attention of the members to this fact.

T also received a letter from our esteemed Past-President,
Mr. Jefferis, thanking us for sending a wreath for his late
lamented mother. That is about all T have to say to the
members to-night.

The paper for to-night is on ‘‘First Aid to the Injured,”’
by Dr. Cannon, of Stratford, and the paper for the next
meeting will be on ‘‘ Walscheart Valve Gear,’’ by Mr. Duguid,
of the Kingston Locomotive Works, and Past-President of the
Club, which T know will be interesting to all of us.

The next order of business is the reading of list of new
members.

Mr. Baldwin,—

Before going on with that order of business, Mr. Chair-
man, I would suggest that you get the Executive Committee
to work as early as possible on the proposed visit to the Gas
Works so that the members may be notified on the card that
is sent out in reference to the next meeting.

In regard to the illness of our Past-President, I would
move that the Executive grant a small sum for the purpose
of sending a few flowers up to Mr. Bannon’s house, as I
know that Mr. Bannon would appreciate this very much, as
it would intimate to him that while he is not with us we have
not forgotten him.

It was regularly moved and seconded that this suggestion
be carried out, and unanimously approved.

NeEw MEMBERS.

Mr. A. Lichtenhein, Rep. Franklin Railway Supply Co.,
Montreal.
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